SaskéLfoon

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING,
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Proposed Downtown Stimulus Strategy

Recommendation of the Committee
That the information be received

History

At the November 5, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and
Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services
Department dated November 5, 2019 was considered. Your Committee received a
presentation from Mr. Brent Penner, Executive Director, Downtown Saskatoon
regarding the matter.

Your Committee is referring the report to the 2020/2021 Preliminary Business Plan and
Budget deliberations for information and requested that at the time this matter is
considered the Administration provide a breakdown of what deliverables could come
from an investment of $150,000.

Attachment
November 5, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department

L
Dealt with on November 5, 2019 — SPC on Planning, Development and Community Services

City Council — Preliminary Business Plan and Budget — November 25 — 27, 2019
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